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~ 34 YEARS IN MISSIONS!

In July of this year we will complete 34 years in Global
Missions! God has been so good to us - we have been
privileged to experience many waonderful things during
this short period of time, and we are looking forward
to what He will do next in Spain!

~ 25 YEAR CHURCH ANNIVERSARY!

Tabernaculo de Vida Church in Madrid, Spain, recently
celebrated its 25th Anniversary! From just a small handful
of people holding services in a home, God has raised up a
mighty Tabernacle that has been instru-mental in starting
over 40 other churches throughout Spain, along with
sending out many pastors and workers inta the harvest. It
has been our privilege ta pastor this church for the last 8
years, and we are excited about what the next 25 years will
bring!

~NEWEST DAUGHTER WORK IN
PARLA, SPAIN

Recently we inaugurated our newest daughter

work in the city of Parla, Spain to the glory of

God! This is the 9th work that we have started
during the last 8 years in Spain.

AREA COORDINATOR, MEDITERRANEAN SUB-REGION

We have recently been named as Area Coordinators of
the Mediterranean sub-region of Europe, supervising the
nations of Spain, Italy, Portugal, Andorra, Malta, Cypress,

Greece, San Marino, Gibraltar, & Vatican City. Please
pray for us as we endeaver to assist our missionaries on
the ground to further revival in all of these 10 beautiful

nations who need to know the Lord!
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